
Ferguson Township e-Newsletter November 2017

Dear Diana,
Thank you for welcoming us into your inbox and WELCOME to our newest
subscribers. Here is your November 2017 issue of the Ferguson
Township e-Newsletter.

Deadline to apply for ABC vacancies now November 10 
The deadline to apply for vacancies on local and regional
authorities, boards and commissions (ABCs) will be
accepted through Friday, November 10, 2017. View
vacancies and the Board of Supervisors' new policy on
appointments.

Learn more...

PennDOT to host public plans display
on improvements to 26/45 intersection

PennDOT District 2-0 staff and consultant will host a
public plans display on Monday, November 20, to
review alternatives for improvements at the intersection
of State Route 26 (Pine Grove Road / West College
Avenue) and State Route 45 (Shingletown Road).
Learn more...

Leaf collection safety: Please ensure that children
are not playing by the roadway  

Children who are jumping in leaf piles may be playing
unseen behind them or tunneling inside them. This can
pose a danger as vehicles pass on the roadway.
Learn more... 

Ferguson Township Police conducting
aggressive driving enforcement details 

As part of an aggressive driving enforcement and
education wave through November 19, police traffic
details will be focused on speeding, tailgating, and
driving right, passing left. Learn more...

FERGUSON
TOWNSHIP
CALENDAR 

NOVEMBER 10

Deadline to
apply for ABC
vacancies

NOVEMBER 13

Tree
Commission
5:30 pm

Planning
Commission
6 pm

NOVEMBER
15 - 16

Budget Work
Sessions

NOVEMBER 20

Public Plans
Display,
Improvements to
26/45
intersection
6 pm

Board of
Supervisors,
7 pm
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"Common courtesy" should guide  
neighbors' access to private alleys  

Ferguson Township encourages residents who live on
private lanes and alleys to allow neighbors through-
access as needed.
Learn more... 

Stormwater Advisory Committee hosted 2nd meeting  
The focus of this meeting was to set priorities for the
Ferguson Township Stormwater Program.
Learn more...

Ferguson Township's newly adopted Official Map

The Township's newly adopted Official Map is a good example of residents'
involvement in the community planning process.
Learn more... 

NOVEMBER 21

Zoning Hearing
Board
7 pm

Archive: C-NET
recordings of
2017 BOS
meetings

RESOURCES
FOR
RESIDENTS 

Radon
Detection

Guidelines for
proper removal
of furniture
under
provisions of
Property
Maintenance
Code

Personal
Finance

2017 Tax
Calculator

Cost of Daily
Essential
Services:

2017 Budget
Executive
Summary

2018 - 2022
Capital
Improvement
Program

Working in the
Township:

Local Services
Tax

Photo Tours of
the Township

News from our
Community
Partners

Ferguson Township e-Newsletter: November 2017 https://ui.constantcontact.com/visualeditor/visual_editor_preview.js...

2 of 5 11/8/17, 9:23 PM



Thanks for joining us at Coffee & Conversation 
Those attending Coffee & Conversation on October 14 had questions and
expressed concerns about development in the Township -- in particular the
Harner Farm rezoning proposal, traffic calming strategies for East Park Hills
Avenue, the Board of Supervisors' resolution to develop a climate change
strategy, farmland preservation, and future planning.
Learn more...

2017 Police
Statistics

Miss any
Ferguson
Township
news? 
See our
News Archive
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Ferguson Township Police patrolled neighborhoods to
help keep trick-or-treaters safe on Halloween night 
Ferguson Township Police Officers distributed glow stick bracelets to help
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keep trick-or-treaters safe on Halloween night. Officer Brian Wakefield
patrolled Overlook Heights and Park Forest. 

Year-Round Prescription Drug Collection

Please DO NOT reply directly to this email.  It was sent from an unmonitored email
address.  Please use our Contact Us form if you need to reach us.  You are receiving
this message because you registered to receive Ferguson Township emails.  To manage
your email subscriptions or to unsubscribe from this email list, please visit us online.

Quick Links
www.twp.ferguson.pa.us

Latest News

Police News

Ferguson Township, 3147 Research Drive, State College, PA 16801
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Forward this email | About our service provider

Sent by contact@twp.ferguson.pa.us in collaboration with

Try it free today
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